
Notification  March 2020 Road 

 

Darlington Upgrade Project 
Asphalt works, commencing from 15 March
 
As part of the Darlington Upgrade Project, asphalt works will be undertaken across the project site over the 
next two months.  
 
The works will involve a combination of day and night works in order to undertake asphalting on the surface 
roads and of the lowered motorway where construction is complete. 
 
Night works  
Preparation works will be undertaken intermittently each night between 8pm and 6am, in various locations.  
 
Day works 
Main South Road surface roads and Southern Expressway (lowered motorway) between 6am and 8pm, will 
require the closure of some lanes, as well as entrance and exit ramps at times during these works. 
 
Following placement of the asphalt, there may be a short period where temporary line marking will be in 
place at some locations. 
 
Please plan ahead, allow extra travel time and take extra care when workers are on site. Observe speed 
and lane restrictions, and traffic controllers when travelling through the area.  
 
Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will 
be managed to minimise disturbance to local residents and businesses as much as practically possible. 
 
Access for emergency service vehicles, public transport services, pedestrians and cyclists will be 
maintained at all times during these works.  
 
Other road closures may be required and advance notice will be provided. Businesses and residents will be 
notified in advance of any works that will have a direct impact, such as temporary driveway restrictions. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 1300 759 334 
or email: enquiries@gatewaysouth.com.au. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Darlington Upgrade Project Team 
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